
      Term 1 Learning Information for Primary 3   

 

TOPIC Our IDL Topic this term is focused on The Twits by Roald 

Dahl.  We will be looking at character descriptions, feelings 

and reciprocal reading strategies, such as predicting and 

clarifying.  During science activities, we will be exploring the 

results of a germ science experiment through looking into how 

germs grow and can spread.  We will also be focusing on hot 

seating and conflict resolution between characters during 

Drama lessons.          

LITERACY In Literacy, we will continue to build on our knowledge 

surrounding description text types using descriptive bubbles 

(number, size, colour, shape, doing, texture, position).  We will 

continue to learn new spelling patterns using the Jolly Phonics 

programme.  During Grammar lessons we will be focusing on 

verbs, adverbs and the past and future tense. 

NUMERACY In Numeracy, we will be extending our knowledge of number 

through sequencing, ordering and place value.  This will involve 

counting on/back, using symbols to compare numerals and 

finding missing numbers on a number line.  In Maths, we will 

begin to look at the properties of 2D Shapes and 3D Objects. 

PE DAY Our PE hall slot is on Monday afternoons.  Plain black (dark) 

trackies and a plain t-shirt under the usual school jumper will 

be expected on PE days. Children should wear their school 

jumper and only need to wear the change of clothes during 

the lesson time. Children can bring a plain jumper to wear 

during PE.   

OTHER INFORMATION 

 

 

P3 have been settling in very well since the start of term.   

  

Blue homework bags will be sent home every Wednesday to be 

returned the following Monday.  Please refer to homework 

notes in red homework jotters for more information.       

  

Mrs Miller is in P3 every Monday and Tuesday and  

Miss Pritchard is in P3 every Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday. 

 



 
As they listened to the first couple of 

chapters of The Twits by Roald Dahl, P3 

predicted what Mr Twit might look like and 

wrote adjectives on the back of their 

whiteboards to describe him. 

 

 

 
We have been focusing on sequencing and 

ordering numbers during Numeracy time. 

 

 

 

P3 created wonderful artwork inspired by 

The Dot by Peter H. Reynolds. 

 


